
Are you struggling with fuel
costs this winter?
Household Support Fund

This fund is available to people in
North Devon who have a pre-

payment meter and are struggling
to afford food, energy, water bills
and other related essentials this

winter.

The fund is available until
31st March 2022.

If you have a pre-payment meter
and are struggling with bills or you
know someone else who is we can
advise on eligibility and help you
to apply. Simply turn over to see
all the ways that you can contact

us.

If you do not have a pre-payment
meter but are also struggling with

essential bills and you live in
North Devon contact NDDC direct

on

01271 327711
or email

customerservices@northdevon.
gov.uk



Here are the ways you can contact
us

Call our free, local AdviceLine on
0808 27 87 999

Get advice and webchat via
www.ruraldevoncab.org.uk

click on 'get advice'

Email us on
info@ruraldevoncab.org.uk

Message us
www.facebook.com/TorridgeNorthMidWestCAcitizensadvice.org.uk
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